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Company announcement no. 14/2021
Holbaek, June 3, 2021

Investigates the possibility of issuing Senior Non-Preferred (NEP
capital)

Sparekassen Sjzelland-Fyn has, as a part of the ongoing process to optimize the capital structure,
decided to investigate the possibility of issuing Non-contingent senior debt (Senior Non-Preferred).

In the event of a satisfactory market interest, the issuance is expected to take place by the end of
June 2021.

Kind regards

Lars Petersson Thomas Kullegaard
CEO Chairman

Additional information:

Public Relations and Executive Advisor Morten Huse Eikrim-Jeppesen phone + 45 53850770
CEO Lars Petersson

Executive Officer of the Savings Bank Lars Bolding
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